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CHEVELEY PAVILION & RECREATION GROUND CHARITY  
 

Held at Cheveley Parish Hall, 102 High Street, Cheveley on Tuesday 9th April 2024 at 
7.30pm  

 

 MINUTES  
 

Present:  James Hadlow, Jane Gibson, Sheila Marvin, Brent Noble, Richard Jackson and Sallie Thomas 
County Councillor Alan Sharp joined the meeting at 7.42pm 
 
Secretary: Sally Hughes 
 
There was one member of the public present.  

 
1. Apologies and approvals for absence.   
 Rob Treanor 
 Sue Willows 
 
2.  Declaration of Pecuniary and non-Pecuniary Interests - none 
 
3.  Open forum for public participation - none 
 
4. Approval of the Minutes of the Meeting held on 12th March 2024.  
 Approved.   
 
5.  Matters Arising including reports from the Secretary and Trustees (verbal). 
 It was noted that a survey for the proposed basketball court is now live.   
 
6. Finance and Administration 
 a. Payments for consideration and approval this month 
  E’on – final invoice £260.77 
   
 b. To note monies received: None 
      
7. Pavilion and Recreation Ground Matters 

a. Footpath and disabled access to the sports pavilion – to receive an update. 
 The committee discussed the need for an accessible footpath and modifications to the 

pavilion. It was agreed to increase the total earmarked for this project to £60k. It was agreed 
that a consultant may be necessary to advise on disabled access but first Cllr Alan Sharp will 
provide the contact details for a colleague at ECDC who may be able to help.  

 It was noted that the bollards do not retract easily.  The Secretary will ask McGregors to 
check them to ensure that they are not a trip hazard.  The access to the grounds/path will be 
considered in the longer term along with the new path.  

 
8. Next meeting date and items for consideration 
 14th May 2024 
 
The meeting was closed by the Chairman at 7.51pm 


